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Corley Centre is proud to announce that we have been awarded the School Games 
Silver Mark. This is a Government led award scheme that recognises schools for 

their development of sports competition across their school and throughout 
the community. 

The award focuses of four key areas: participation, competition, workforce and 
clubs. 

Our school is proud of its exceedingly high level of participation in PE lessons and 
extra-curricular sports. We have a strong focus on student leadership development 
and inclusion of all students in sport. Our school has developed strong links with 
Wasps Rugby Club, Coventry Sky Blues in the Community and sports clubs like 

Infinity Trampolining. 
With plans to create a Student Sports Council and the continued provision of the 

wide variety of sporting opportunities on offer at Corley Centre, the PE department 
is hoping to achieve the Gold Mark next year. 

Well done to all students who take part so brilliantly in PE lessons and school sports. 
events; keep up the good work, this award is as much yours as the schools. 

 ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ 5ŜōŀǘŜ aŀǘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ Ƙŀǎ 

ōŜƎǳƴΦ  ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǘŜŀƳ ƻŦ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ 

ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŘŜōŀǘƛƴƎ ǘŜŎƘƴƛǉǳŜǎΣ ǊŜŀŘȅ 

ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦƛǊǎǘ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦ  {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǘǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜ ƭŀǳƴŎƘ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƛƴ .ƛǊƳƛƴƎƘŀƳ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ 

²ŀǊǿƛŎƪ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ Ǝŀƛƴ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ 

ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛƴƎ ŀƎŀƛƴǎǘ ƳŀƛƴǎǘǊŜŀƳ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƭƭŜƎŜǎΦ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

²Ŝ ǘƻƻƪ ƻǳǊ Ŧƻƻǘōŀƭƭ ǘŜŀƳ ǘƻ !ǎǘƻƴ ±ƛƭƭŀ !ŎŀŘŜƳȅ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǇŀǊǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ wƻǘŀǊȅ 

Cƻƻǘōŀƭƭ ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘΦ ²Ŝ ǎǇƭƛǘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘǿƻ ǘŜŀƳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ōƻǘƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ 

ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘƭȅΣ ŎǊŜŀǘƛƴƎ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ŜȄŎƛǘƛƴƎ ƭŀǎǘ ƎŀƳŜ ŀǎ /ƻǊƭŜȅ ! ǘƻƻƪ ƻƴ /ƻǊƭŜȅ . ƛƴ ŀ 

ǘƘǊƛƭƭƛƴƎ н ςн ŘǊŀǿΦ 

 

Sport at Corley 
 

Our school performed 
excellently at the SEND 
Active Opening 
Ceremony and Street 
Dance event. Our 
students learnt a dance 
routine before 
performing it in front 
of six other schools. 
With our new dance 
and fitness club, the PE 
department looks 
forward to seeing more 
of these moves in the 
future.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Student Council met this term and discussed the following priorities for the term: 

¶ £300 donation towards schools funds 

¶ Centennial year ideas  

¶ Further fund-raising ideas.  

Students were informed that a past ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƘŀŘ Řƻƴŀǘed £300 to the school, 
raised in memory of Jack Saunders, who sadly passed away earlier this year.  
School Council agreed that this money could be used towards the following: 

¶ The development of the Courtyard Garden 

¶ Refurbishment of the Relaxation Room 

¶ Outdoor Learning equipment 

Students also discussed that next year a school will have been on the site of Corley Centre 
for 100 years and felt that this should be celebrated. 
Students expressed an interest in organising further fund-raising events such as sponsored 
walks, music concerts, and a Christmas Fair to continue raising money for the courtyard 
development and school funds.  
The next meeting will be during the next half term where further discussions regarding 
fundraising will be the priority.    
 

Explosive Learning 
Our Year 7 students have been engaged 
in a series of fun, practical Science 
lessons since joining Corley Centre. This 
half term they have successfully 
completed units of work on Safety in 
the Lab, an Introduction to Cell Biology 
and using a light microscope. They have 
been investigating States of Matter and 
Physical and Chemical Reactions. 
Students agree that making bottle 
rockets using bicarbonate of soda and 
vinegar was explosive fun. 

Fund-Raising Fun 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing our students and our 
families an enjoyable half-term 

holiday. We look forward to 
welcoming our students back to 

school on  

Monday 30th October 2017 

hǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ŀ ōƛƎ ΨǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΩ 

ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ²ŀǎǇǎ wǳƎōȅ ŎƻŀŎƘŜǎ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƛƴǘƻ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƻ ǘǊŀƛƴ ƻǳǊ ¸ŜŀǊ мм ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƘƛǎ ƘŀƭŦ 

ǘŜǊƳΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ 

ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǳƴŘŀƳŜƴǘŀƭǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǇƻǊǘ 

ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ ƛƴ ¢ŀƎ wǳƎōȅ 

ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎΦ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ 

²ŀǎǇǎ ŎƻŀŎƘŜǎΣ ǿƘƻǎŜ ǇƻǎƛǘƛǾŜ ŀǘǘƛǘǳŘŜǎ ŀƴŘ 

ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎƛƴƎ ǿƻǊŘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜǎǳƭǘŜŘ ƛƴ ŜƴƎŀƎƛƴƎ 

ŀƴŘ ŜȄŎƛǘƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎΦ  ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜŜƴ ŀ ǊŜŀƭ 

ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƛƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ ŀōƛƭƛǘƛŜǎΦ 

 

Wasps Rugby Training 
 

Coffee 
Morning 

Many thanks for your 
support of the raffle 
today. 
We made £82 for school 
funds. Remi's grandad 
won. 

 
 


